DOTHILL PRIMARY SCHOOL

Severn Drive, Wellington, Telford, Shropshire, TF1 3JB Telephone 01952 386870

Head Teacher: Becca Butler

06 December 2021



Christmas Questions

Dear Parents Carers,

One or two parents have been asking so I thought I'd send a quick letter to clarify a few christmassy things!

Christmas cards - if your child would like to bring christmas cards for the friends in their year group they can do this. We are not transferring cards across bubbles so there will be no school 'post box' this year.

Christmas Dinner - There is no requirement to order a Christmas Dinner in advance. It will be like any other day where you will need to ensure that there is money on your account and your child lets us know on the day. Key Stage 1 will receive a free dinner as normal (hot dinner or school sandwich). Key Stage 2 can do as they normally would do and have a hot dinner, school sandwich or packed lunch from home.

Gifts for Teachers - There is no expectation that a gift will be given to teachers, however, if you would like to give the staff a gift then please feel free. You can bring these on the last two days of term - Thursday 16th/Friday 17th December.

I think that is all for now.

Best wishes

Becca Butler Head teacher





